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Thursday November 18th, 2021   5:00 p.m. – 5:15 p.m. 

         

Public hearing called to order by President Kathy Poirier. 

 

Members present on roll call: Kathy Poirier, Jim Duncan, Jamey Flaherty, Kellie Flaherty 

Others present: Dave Patterson, Director of Public Works 

 

President Kathy Poirier opened public hearing for the proposed 2022 Village budget at 5:00 p.m.  

 

There were no public comments heard. 

 

President Kathy Poirier closed public hearing for the proposed 2022 Village budget at 5:15 p.m. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Jim Duncan. Seconded by Jamey Flaherty. Carried.  5:16 p.m. 

   

Lori Duncan, Clerk Treasurer     Unapproved minutes 

Amy VanDeBrake, Deputy Clerk Treasurer 


